
At its meeting of July 29, 2015, the Board took the following action: 
 

 

 

 

 

1. That Recommendation No. 1 in the staff reported be deleted and replaced with the 
following: 

“That the TTC recognize the importance of TIFF to Toronto’s economy and international 
reputation and support the requested closure of King Street West, between University 
Avenue and Spadina Avenue”; and 

2. That the Board adopt Recommendations No. 2 and 3 in the staff report. 

3.  That the TTC request city staff and TIFF to consider closing a different combination of 
streets in 2016 that would still have a positive impact for the Festival, the local businesses 
and our TTC customers, but would not involve the closure of King Street West”.   

  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


